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Regarding English Editing Certificate, 

 

Unfortunately, we are not able to submit native check certification at this time of 

submission. 

We, Ryota Masuzaki, Tatsuo Kanda, Reina Sasaki spent several years in the US; however, 

we are going to submit the paper to native check if you wish.  

 

We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Ryota Masuzaki, MD, PhD, Assistant Professor 

Division of Gastroenterology and Hepatology,  

Department of Medicine, Nihon University School of Medicine,  

Itabashi-ku, Tokyo, Japan 173-8610 

 


